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Comments: I am strongly opposed to losing any more acres of snowmachine terrain on the Kenai Peninsula.

Forest Service lands are and should remain open to multi-purpose use. Motorized users contribute to the

maintenance and preservation of these lands through membership in stewardship groups and through annual

registration fees. As it pertains to safety and rescue, our trails serve as emergency access routes for first

responders to any motorized or non-motorized incidents. The National Forest Service must not restrict citizen

access to these public lands in the effort to represent one user group's interest.


